2023-02-09 CC ZOOM CHAT

00:21:11 Rick Gill: Put a fan in the ticket both . with a solar Panels

00:21:12 Rick Gill: :)

00:21:21 Rick Gill: Hi Peter and Richard

00:24:59 Rick Gill: meeting ready to start ??????

00:25:51 Rick Gill: \$110 a hour is a good deal !!!

00:26:47 Peter Tippett: We have a quorum Rick.

00:28:08 Rick Gill: who is going to chair and who will take minuts ????

00:29:31 Rick Gill: OK

00:29:36 Rick Gill: Thankyou mark

00:29:55 Rick Gill: thankyou Aaron

00:30:12 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess:

21Tonights Confest Committee Attendance List.Aaron Shipperlee, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, David Cameron, David Cruise, Emma Bennett, Jessica Townsend, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen T J, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, Tom Robinson,

00:30:26 john: CC open 19:44

00:32:35 Peter Tippett: Marte -

https://data.dte.org.au/meeting/Is working fine.

00:34:19 Peter Tippett: Number of registered attendess: 23Tonights Confest Committee Attendance List.Aaron Shipperlee, Andrew Hosie, Brian Denham, Bryan Isaacs, David Cameron, David Cruise, Emma Bennett, Jessica Townsend, John Reid, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen T J, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Mark Rasmussen, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Rick Gill, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, Tom Robinson,

00:35:13 Peter Tippett:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10_tIBnudnoR-f8d-oQbRjV6IsITYNHAj6q 1JOyqET3o/edit

00:38:38 Rick Gill: I don't see walter on my screen

00:40:22 Marte Kinder: This site canâ€[™]t be

reacheddata.dte.org.au took too long to respond.Try:Checking the connectionChecking the proxy and the firewallRunning Windows Network DiagnosticsERR TIMED OUT

00:41:34 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14166Date: 2023-02-03 01:51:18Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Under 16 children's ticket priceAgenda details: Recently it was decided to drop the children's ticket to \$1

, however that creates an anomaly where a volunteer under the age of 16 pays \$10 .Motion: That the under 16 children's ticket to contest be \$10 in line with a volunteer ticket .Item by: Kevin Taylor

00:44:28 Peter Tippett: 2nd Marte Kinder

00:45:17 Peter Tippett: Cant under 16 volunteers just purchase an under 16 ticket?

00:47:10Rick Gill: ok sorry thankyou for pointing it out for me Mark00:47:21Mark Rasmussen: NP

00:50:54 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Aaron Shipperlee, Brian Denham, David Cameron, Emma Bennett, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen T J, Lance Nash,

Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, 00:54:59 Robin 2: If anyone wants to check their attendance https://dte.coop/online/cc-attendance 00:55:04 Rick Gill: Mark to you need to hand over the chair to vote ????? 00:55:36 Peter Tippett: Results: Yes: 4No: 6Abstain: 3Motion failed 00:57:42 Peter Tippett: Last 5 meeting dates: Feb 02 2023, Jan 26 2023, Jan 19 2023, Jan 12 2023, Dec 22 2022, 00:59:22 Peter Tippett: Results: Yes: 7No: 7Abstain: 3Motion failed 00:59:42 iohn: y 7, n 7, a 3 Rick Gill: yes 6 No 7 abs 3 01:00:34 01:00:53 david cameron: Please progress the meeting 01:01:07 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14175Date: 2023-02-06 15:55:05Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Water budgetAgenda details: Budget for spare parts and materials, and replacement for tools that have lost/stolen/straved and are needed to be immediately available during Confest.Motion: That the water crew budget of \$7434.50 be approved and placed equally on Trevor Smith's and John Reid's cards when funds have been appropriated.Item by: Johnhttps://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=1303 Dazza ice man: Yes do it again 01:01:26 01:08:57 https://dte.coop/online/applications A Human: 01:09:35 Lindy Hunt: I will move or second this motion on the water 01:12:13 A Human: budgets@dte.coop 01:14:33 Dazza ice man: Before the police come we have to have a good look first 01:15:08 Peter Tippett: ChairThis is the last 5 CC meeting datesFeb 02 2023, Jan 26 2023, Jan 19 2023, Jan 12 2023, Dec 22 2022, Minutes have you as attending 19/01/2023 and 2/2/2023Tonight does not count for the 3 out of 5.Can you check what other meeting listed above (just one required) that you attended to confirm your ability to vote tonight?I am happy to check the minutes. Also 2/2/3023 you were not listed as attending though you chaired the meeting. 01:15:54 rav higgins: Is the total budget 250k if so does the first aid cost come into this budget.. If so a minium of 80k off 250k is 170k is this enough to run the festival? 01:16:33 ray higgins: 01:17:43 Mark Rasmussen: I am relying on Robins info to link to the minutes Peter Tippett: 01:19:42 Sorry Mark. I was checking your attendance.dte.coop has an error. You are not eligible to vote tonight.I also do not believe David Cruise is either. 01:20:17 Emma: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vnQFKwtYr3kjXK CpoQGik Dpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1#gid=538365229 01:20:41 Emma: This is the overall budget we can update now Feb 09, 2023 - David CruiseJan 26, 2023 01:24:47 Peter Tippett: - David CruiseJan 19, 2023 - David CruiseDec 08, 2022 - David Cruise

01:25:07 Peter Tippett: Tonight does not count and neither does the 8th 01:26:48 Kristen Joy: I can't pick 5 major villages and I know them better than anyone else 01:27:34 Peter Tippett: Amended Motion: That a total budget of \$40,000 be allocated to villages and workshops spaces with no more than 5 villages receiving up to \$3000 and the remainder up to \$500 for 2023 Easter Confest festival. 01:27:48 Peter Tippett: https://dte.org.au/minutes/2022-09-13%20SGM%20Minutes%20Part%20ONE .pdf 01:28:12 the motion was well intentioned, but Kristen Joy: under informed and impractical Elisa Brock: 01:28:54 Hi everyone. Elisa joining the meeting at 8:42pm. 01:28:59 Peter Tippett: Voting for amended motion:15-Yes /2-Abstain /2-NoPBM 01:30:07 Emma: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vnQFKwtYr3kjXK CpoQGik Dpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1#gid=538365229 01:30:14 Lindy Hunt: 250,000 01:30:16 Emma: total budget for infrascturcre 01:30:16 Aaron 1735: Do we have a seconder for the Water Budget? 01:30:16 david cameron: I have news of the First Aid Budget to share when appropriate. Suggest I wait until others have had their turns, but I need to speak at this meeting. Jessica Townsend: Replying to "https://dte.org.au/m..." 01:31:59 Which means 5 villages get \$3000Which equals. 15000Out of \$40,000Leaves \$25000Devided by \$50050 villages get ther's 50 other villages.. or is this art projects or?? Lindy Hunt: 01:34:16 I asked Robin to put the information on the budget firm 01:41:53 Peter Tippett: I wished you chaired last night Mark. It was Robin who was denigrating my ideas by 01:44:01 Kathv: dismissing the motion as based on idealogy. 01:45:46 Kristen Joy: we can propose and pass any motion we like but if they turn out to be impractical or unfeasible then we must ,make better decisions as needed 01:49:05 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14176Date: 2023-02-06 16:01:48Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: A maze ing artAgenda details: An interactive art project to be installed between information, market, fire circle and first aid, please see circulated documentsMotion: That \$942.96 be granted to Phillip Batemen for the purpose of creating an a maze ing interactive art installation at Easter ConFestItem by: Emmahttps://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=1305 Chair - Kevin Garber has joined the 01:50:21 Peter Tippett: meeting.

01:51:23 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14177Date: 2023-02-06 16:08:39Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Info tentAgenda details: That we use Tarp Mahal to accommodate shade spaces required for infrastructure for 2023, specifically for info tent. Cost is approximately \$27 per meter squared. Transport to the site is only charged once. See quote circulated via email.Motion: That \$3327.50 be granted for the purpose of hiring and erecting the info tent from Jaes Lehman.Item by:

Emmahttps://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=1304

01:51:58 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14178Date: 2023-02-06 16:41:13Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Overall budgetAgenda details: That an overall budget for infrastructure be tentatively approved to allow smaller budgets that are submitted to be unconditionally approved. The overall draft budget provides a big picture of the overall cost of running the festival and by approving budgets that are not more than 10% higher than the draft amount we can ensure that we are meeting our expectations for budgets.Motion: That the draft infrastructure budget be approved as a guide to assist in approving smaller detailed sub/department budgets.Item by: Emmahttps://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vnQFKwtYr3kjXK_Cp oQGikDpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1#gid=538365229

01:52:18 Emma:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vnQFKwtYr3kjXK_CpoQGik Dpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1#gid=538365229

01:52:23 Rick Gill: I lost my internet sorry 01:56:02 Thanks Emma, appreciate all your good Kristen Joy: work :) 01:56:08 Lindy Hunt: Thanks for your work Emma 01:56:46 Andrew Hosie: Reacted to "Thanks for your work..." with âž∙ 01:56:55 Andrew Hosie: Reacted to "Thanks Emma, appreci..." with âž•

01:57:18 Jessica Townsend: Which means 5 villages get \$3000Which equals. 15000Out of \$40,000Leaves \$25000Devided by \$50050 villages get ther's 50 other villages.. or is this art projects or??

01:59:00 Elisa Brock: Festival content includes villages, activity spaces, events, fire twirling and art installations.

02:01:04 Peter Tippett: That budget form has only recently been updated so it is very possible budget applications are being sent

everywhere. Also I do not think the CC has ratified the new application form or process.

02:01:07 Mark Rasmussen: this is where the SGM Motion says \$40k for Villages 9only)

02:04:08 Kristen Joy: people are doing all those things were possible or safe

02:04:34Peter Tippett:Amended Motion: That a total budget of\$40,000 be allocated to villages and workshops spaces with no more than 5villages receiving up to \$3000 and the remainder up to \$500 for 2023 EasterConfest festival.Voting for amended motion:15-Yes /2-Abstain

/2-NoPBMhttps://dte.org.au/minutes/2022-09-13%20SGM%20Minutes%20Par t%20ONE.pdf

02:07:02 Peter Tippett: "I really like the fact that all the

performances come from the community. There are no paid performers," says Madeleine Wolf, who has attended Confest for more than a decade.https://www.smh.com.au/entertainment/the-spirit-of-community-parti es-on-20121228-2bzng.html 02:08:16 Peter Tippett: Sometimes less is more.Room allows others to fill it. 02:08:17 Jessica Townsend: Sadly many councils in Melboune at least are moved to booked piles ... 02:08:53 Mark Rasmussen: Yes, agree. Good stuff from hard Rubbish 02:09:45 Reacted to "Yes, agree. Good stu..." with Andrew Hosie: âž• 02:10:04 Jessica Townsend: also requires.. a huge imput of time engery .. and a apporte vechial to collect things 02:10:30 Kristen Jov: and somewhere to store the things 02:11:23 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14179Date: 2023-02-06 17:53:12Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Craft CafeAgenda details: Budget applicationMotion: Craft Cafe budget \$500 is approved..Item by: Peter without being requested https://data.dte.org.au/files/get_file.php?id=1302 Jessica Townsend: Reacted to "and somewhere to sto..." 02:12:04 with ðŸ'□ 02:12:30 Peter Tippett: Lol 02:15:15 A Human: https://dte.coop/online/applications 02:15:22 Email budgets@dte.coop A Human: 02:16:17 Emma: I can see the applications. Where can I see them collated? 02:16:52 Emma: Thanks :) 02:17:16 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14181Date: 2023-02-09 15:19:26Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Tasks for heavy machinery works at ConFest set upAgenda details: During ConFest set up period and during the festival there are many tasks required for the heavy machinery. This includes the tractors, the CAT Backhoe and the hired excavator. I would like any major work to be ratified and prioritised by the CC or myself to prevent people from approaching the machine operators and instructing them to do work for them. DTE work should take priority- such as digging toilet holes or clearing cooking circles. Motion: That projects that require heavy machinery be programmed and approved through the CC or where necessary the heavy machinery Facillitator. Item by: Mark Rasmussen Aaron 1735: Live minutes 02:19:08 02:19:09 Aaron 1735: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gFIX7MR4sbJOTahj2K2j5eZRkWmp7Gor i-ZIelBnyt0/edit?usp=sharing 02:22:29 Peter Tippett: AaronThe next scheduled meeting for the Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16th of February. Reacted to "AaronThe next sched..." with 02:26:15 Aaron 1735: ðŸ∖□ 02:27:53 Aaron 1735: Can I get a Mover and a Seconder? 02:30:39 Peter Tippett: I am happy to move this motion as it is worded. Peter Tippett: 02:31:09 Actually I assume Mark is moving so I will

2nd it 02:31:24 david cameron: Please move the meeting on 02:31:25 Mark Rasmussen: thanks 02:32:13 Emma: Also this year we require all food vendors to have their own grease trap 02:33:25 Kristen Joy: nice 02:33:34 DPW -Peter Tippett: Â Yes Earthworks Heavy Machinery Mark Rasmussen Mark Rass/restricted Yes 1745 Yes Link Key Collaborator razzy7@gmail.comFrom https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vnQFKwtYr3kjXK CpoQGik Dpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1#gid=1429679296 02:33:58 Peter Tippett: Motion: That projects that require heavy machinery be programmed and approved through the CC or where necessary the heavy machinery Facillitator. Juliet is confirmed. 02:36:04 Peter Tippett: 02:37:14 Peter Tippett: Lol 02:41:06 Peter Tippett: https://dte.org.au/minutes/2023-01-12%20CC%20Minutes%20.pdf 02:41:09 Lindy Hunt: The Board agrees, as the outcome of the confidential Board discussion held on 2 March 2021 regarding the Redd Consulting report, that 1. Mark receives a warning Mark completes training/coaching/counselling 3. Mark is stood down from any further Facilitator role until the Board is satisfied that Mark has completed his training/coaching/counselling 4. DTE will absorb the cost of training/coaching/counselling. Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being 02:41:42 registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Aaron Shipperlee, Brian Denham, David Cameron, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen T J, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, Motion: That projects that require heavy 02:44:18 Peter Tippett: machinery be programmed and approved through the CC or where necessary the heavy machinery Facillitator. 02:44:19 Kathv: not confidential Attendees qualified to vote due to being 02:44:32 Peter Tippett: registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Aaron Shipperlee, Brian Denham, David Cameron, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen T J, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, all MBCs must be tabled in the minutes 02:45:36 Kathv: I have a copy of the email sent to Mark on 1/4/2202:46:20 Kathy: 02:46:44 Its not opinion - anyone can go to check the Kathy: minutes 02:47:32 Peter Tippett: Attendees qualified to vote due to being registered 3 out of the last 5 meetings: Aaron Shipperlee, Brian Denham, David Cameron, Emma Bennett, Ian Hales, Kathy Ernst, Kevin Taylor, Kristen T J, Lance Nash, Lindy Hunt, Malcolm Matthews, Marte Kinder, Peter Tippett, Ray

Higgins, Robin Macpherson, Suzie Helson, 02:49:07 Peter Tippett: Results: Yes: 13No: 2Abstain: 0Motion passed by majority Marte Kinder: 02:49:16 13y 2 n 02:49:17 iohn: 13 y, 2 n 02:49:19 Peter Tippett: Results: Yes: 13No: 2Abstain: 1Motion passed by majority 02:49:54 Peter Tippett: The next scheduled meeting for the Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16th of February. 02:51:03 22:04 john: 02:51:46 Peter Tippett: Motions by Circular1) 28/01/2021 "that the Redd Consulting investigation report distributed to directors on 28 January 2021 be kept confidential and must not be redistributed or shared or disclosed to any other person, in whole or in part, beyond the seven directors of the Board.â€□Proposed: Troy Supported: Kate, Coral, Elisa, Suzie, Kathyhttps://dte.org.au/minutes/2021-02-04%20Board%20Minutes.pdf 02:53:43 Peter Tippett: Motions by Circular1) Motion C: "that notwithstanding the previous motion restricting publication or disclosure (in whole or in part) of the Redd Consulting report distributed to directors on 28 January 2021, that the Board agrees to disclose summary findings from Section F (Findings) to the parties of the complaint (specifically the complainant and defendant) and that Section G (Concluding Comments) may be released publicly. All other parts of the report will remain confidential.â€□Proposed Troy Reid on 18/2/2021, Supported by Coral, Gary, Elise, Kathy, Suzie, Kate, Passed on 18/2/2021https://dte.org.au/minutes/2021-03-04%20Board%20Minutes.pdf 02:56:00 Kristen Jov: that'll be really useful info Tom 02:58:53 Tom Robinson: Can we go live with the WAIT LIST? 02:59:32 That's a great idea! Emma: 02:59:41 Kristen Jov: it really is expressi9on oof interest no sale no brainer 02:59:50 SITE: We have another agenda item!Agenda 03:04:30 Peter Tippett: item ID: 14185Date: 2023-02-09 22:17:44Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: wait list for ticketingAgenda details: The wait-list part of the ticketing system is approved to go live to the public ASAP. Motion: The wait-list part of the ticketing system is approved to go live to the public ASAP.Item by: Aaron 03:07:45 Peter Tippett: Agenda item ID: 14182Date: 2023-02-09 22:14:53Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Pre-sales wait listAgenda details: Ticketing wait listMotion: The wait-list part of the ticketing system is approved to go live to the public ASAP. Item by: Aaron 1735 Emma: I have updated with all the information from the 03:09:15 budget applications. The village and art budget is below the infrastructure budget and can be viewed as separate to the budget above. 03:09:18 Emma: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1k1AC0V0vnQFKwtYr3kjXK CpoQGik Dpsw0md3xkbE5Y/edit?pli=1#gid=538365229 03:09:47 SITE: did Tom get an answer 03:12:14 Agenda item ID: 14183Date: 2023-02-09 Marte Kinder:

22:14:54Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Pre-sales wait listAgenda details: Ticketing wait listMotion: The wait-list part of the ticketing system is approved to go live to the public ASAP. Item by: Aaron 1735 03:13:45 Kristen Joy: Emma, Bike crew is volunteer support like the hive, it's not a village 03:14:14 Emma: yep I have them in both spots (the bottom was a cut and paste) \hat{a} . taking them out now Peter Tippett: 03:14:20 MarteWrong agenda number.Refresh your screen as duplicate entries have been removed. Agenda item ID: 14182Date: 2023-02-09 22:14:53Meeting: Confest CommitteeAgenda item: Pre-sales wait listAgenda details: Ticketing wait listMotion: The wait-list part of the ticketing system is approved to go live to the public ASAP. Item by: Aaron 1735 03:14:25 Kristen Joy: <3 03:15:07 Peter Tippett: It said optional on the screen you just flashed up 03:15:20 Marte Kinder: Thanks Kristen, Bike Crew are an OC area. 03:15:36 Emma: Maybe just say 03:15:46 We aren't selling tickets yet but.... Emma: 03:16:12 Kristen Joy: if we were, would ya? 03:16:15 SITE: can typis be wide than the ticke site 03:17:52 Lindy Hunt: Thanks Tom that's an amazing job Rick Gill: well done Tom 03:19:02 03:19:36 Kristen Joy: 11 mins remaining 03:20:27 iohn: 22:34 PBC 03:20:41 Peter Tippett: The next scheduled meeting for the Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16th of February. 03:21:51 Rick Gill: SO does that mean council is yet to approve the confest ???? 03:22:01 Peter Tippett: Correct Rick. 03:22:06 Rick Gill: ok 03:22:15 Peter Tippett: Wont get approval without insurance. 03:22:30 Mark Rasmussen: Council can't approve it until we provide proof of our insurance policy 03:22:34 Rick Gill: so that 2 matter's to be sorted befor its gets the areen liaht 03:24:18 Lindy Hunt: Can you produce that email? 03:26:14 Peter Tippett: 8 weeks9 February â€`` 6 April 2023 03:26:16 Marte Kinder: Syphon it out 03:27:21 Lindy Hunt: Suzie can you share any photos of the site 03:29:21 Peter Tippett: No showers at arts? 03:31:51 No showers at all?? john: 03:31:58 Elisa Brock: Aboriginal Heritage sites (no digging) https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PnEnrXPGdBKOg5f7GmrYE90l8u0ZlzIB/view?u sp=share link ðŸʿ□ðŸ□» 03:32:41 Kristen Jov: 03:32:50 thanks elisa Kristen Joy:

$03:34:12$ john:Great news Suzie. $03:34:22$ Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Great news Suzie." with âž• $03:34:38$ Aaron 1735:@susie ðŸ 🗆 ðŸ 🗆 ðŸ $03:35:20$ Peter Tippett:Ouch. Thanks Brian. $03:35:28$ Peter Tippett:The next scheduled meeting for theConfest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16thof February. $03:37:08$ john:CC closed 22:50. $03:37:11$ Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly $03:37:51$ Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $a\Box xi$, \Box $03:39:24$ david cameron:Group and a start of the sent out short of the sent out short of the sent of the sent of the sent out short of the sent of the s	03:33:02	Kristen Joy:	:)	
$03:34:38$ Aaron 1735:@susie $\partial \ddot{Y} \Box \partial \ddot{Y} \Box \partial \ddot{Y} \Box$ $03:35:20$ Peter Tippett:Ouch. Thanks Brian. $03:35:28$ Peter Tippett:The next scheduled meeting for theConfest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16thof February. $03:37:08$ john:OC closed 22:50. $03:37:11$ Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly $03:37:21$ SITE:close 10.50 $03:37:51$ Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with	03:34:12	john: Great news Suzie.		
03:35:20Peter Tippett:Ouch. Thanks Brian. $03:35:28$ Peter Tippett:The next scheduled meeting for theConfest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16thof February. $03:37:08$ john:CC closed 22:50. $03:37:11$ Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly $03:37:21$ SITE:close 10.50 $03:37:51$ Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with	03:34:22	Andrew Hosie:	Reacted to "Great news Suzie." with âž•	
03:35:28Peter Tippett:The next scheduled meeting for the Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16th of February.03:37:08john:CC closed 22:50.03:37:11Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly03:37:21SITE:close 10.5003:37:51Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with	03:34:38	Aaron 1735:	@susie ðŸ`□ðŸ`□ðŸ`□	
Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16thof February. $03:37:08$ john: CC closed 22:50. $03:37:11$ Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly $03:37:21$ SITE:close 10.50 $03:37:51$ Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $\hat{a} \Box \times i$, \Box	03:35:20	Peter Tippett:	Ouch. Thanks Brian.	
of February. $03:37:08$ john: CC closed 22:50. $03:37:11$ Aaron 1735: Minutes will be sent out shortly $03:37:21$ SITE: close 10.50 $03:37:51$ Andrew Hosie: Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $\hat{a} \Box \times i$, \Box	03:35:28	Peter Tippett:	The next scheduled meeting for the	
03:37:08john:CC closed 22:50.03:37:11Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly03:37:21SITE:close 10.5003:37:51Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $\hat{a} \square \times i$, \square \square	Confest Committee is currently scheduled for 07:30 PM on Thursday the 16th			
03:37:11Aaron 1735:Minutes will be sent out shortly03:37:21SITE:close 10.5003:37:51Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $\hat{a} \square \times i$, \square \Box	of February.			
03:37:21SITE:close 10.5003:37:51Andrew Hosie:Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $\hat{a} \square \times i$, \square	03:37:08	john: CC close	d 22:50.	
03:37:51 Andrew Hosie: Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with $\hat{a} \Box \times \tilde{J}_{\Box}$	03:37:11		•	
â□¤ï,□	03:37:21	SITE: close 10.50		
•	03:37:51	Andrew Hosie:	Reacted to "Aboriginal Heritage" with	
03:39:24 david cameron: Goodnight all will come back next week	5			
5 ,	03:39:24	david cameron:		
03:39:59 Mark Rasmussen: Thanks david	03:39:59	Mark Rasmussen:	Thanks david	
03:40:04 A Human: Hitting the road, thank you for a good	03:40:04	A Human:	Hitting the road, thank you for a good	
meeting	5			
03:40:27 Mark Rasmussen: Replying to "Hitting the road, th"	03:40:27	Mark Rasmussen:	Replying to "Hitting the road, th"	
thanks robin				
03:42:10 Peter Tippett: A quote I saw had \$4K for	03:42:10	Peter Tippett:	A quote I saw had \$4K for	
accommodation.	accommodation.			
03:44:16 Kristen Joy: g'night :)	03:44:16	Kristen Joy:	g'night :)	
	03:44:33	Emma: good night folks!		
		Andrew Hosie: g'night all		
03:47:59 Rick Gill: good night all thankyou	03:47:59	Rick Gill: good nig	k Gill: good night all thankyou	